
Caring for 
parents and students.

APS is caring

Do you know a child who resides 
within the city of Atlanta in need 
of special education services? 

Atlanta Public Schools Child Find 
services can open a window 
of hope for a brighter future 
for infants, children and young 
adults identified with a disability 
or developmental delay.

For more information, call the 
Dept. of Special Education at 
404-802-1609 or 404-802-2665.


